
With reference to the tender notice for Velem Via Mthonjeni Gamakhulu Access  Road 
Maintenance Bid No: UMZ/2024-25/INFRA/CAP/021 that was advertised on the 
21st of June 2024 in the Daily newspaper, please note the extension of closing  date 
to 29th July 2024.

NB: PLEASE NOTE THAT ALL OTHER CONDITIONS OF THE BID ARE STILL THE 
SAME.
GPT Nota �  | Municipal Manager
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